
 

 

 
Dear Ray Lewis Families, 
 
Spring has arrived and all of our students are very excited and energized as we enter the 
next three months of school. Please continue to model the importance of education by 
setting aside time for your child to complete his/her homework. Take the time to look at 
your child’s agenda and initial any notes or comments. Our home and school partnership 
is important as we work together to improve our students’ academic achievements. We 
ask our students to put forth their very best effort every day!  
 
School Activities 
Our student council is organizing and planning another SPIRIT DAY next Thursday April 
14th! Flyers with information will be sent home soon. Please ask your child about what’s 
happening. 
 
School Cookbook Fundraiser Reminder 
We hope that all of our families have been busy sharing their favorite meals and recipes. 
Please remember to complete the recipes on the recipe cards that were sent home with 
students and send them back to school. Families are reminded that the recipes can be 
from ANY category! Students are reminded that once they complete their artwork that 
they also need to bring it back to school with them as well.  We're looking forward to 
seeing all the creations for both artwork and recipes. April 14 is the due date so they 
need to be returned by next Thursday!  
 
International Day of Pink 
On Wednesday, April 13th, 2022, staff and students across HWDSB will join millions of 
people worldwide who wear pink for the Day of Pink. We do this because we want to 
make a statement that we stand against all forms of bullying. It also reminds us that 
when we stand up and speak out, we can make a difference. The Day of Pink began in 
Nova Scotia when two high school students saw a classmate being bullied for wearing a 
pink shirt. The two students intervened, but wanted to do more. A few days later they 
were able to get their entire school to wear pink. That school sent a message that 
together we can stop bullying. We know that bullying is a problem in our schools and in 
our wider community. Bullying can happen to anyone, anywhere. Collectively, we can 
stand up and speak out against bullying. PLEASE WEAR PINK ON WEDNESDAY April 13!  
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten registration opened for parents on Monday, February ,7th 2022. If you 
have a child who will be 4 or 5 years of age by December 31st, 2022 the online 
registration is available. All forms will be available on our school and board websites at 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten, or contact the school at (905) 318-3131  
 

   

 

SCHOOL BELL TIMES: 
Entry Bell 9:15AM 
1st Nutritional Break  
10:55AM -11:35AM 
2nd Nutritional Break  
1:15PM-1:55PM  
Dismissal Bell 3:35PM  
Supervision Ends 3:50PM  
 
NO SCHOOL:  
Friday, April 15th  
Monday, April 18th 

PARKING: 
Parents, just a reminder that 
the front of the school 
building has No Parking and 
No Stopping signs. Please do 
not pull into the bus loading 
zone to drop off or pick up 
your children. 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL: 
Our next meeting is Tuesday 
April 26, 2022 at 7:00pm via 
MS Teams. All are welcome! 
 

SMOKE & VAPE FREE 

SCHOOL: 
Smoking cannabis or tobacco 

& vaping any substance is 

prohibited anywhere on 

school property and in public 

areas within 20 metres of the 

perimeter of the school 

grounds. This includes the 

parking lot. If caught smoking 

or vaping in school or on 

school property, you may be 

ticketed and fined.  

Please check out our school 
website, and click on 
subscribe. OR follow us on 
Twitter. 
Ray Lewis Elementary School 
(hwdsb.on.ca) 
@RayLewisHWDSB 

From the Principal’s Desk...  

April 2022 
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